
  

 

Newsletter  
Week commencing 3rd May 2019 

Photo Consent 

We love that parents are proud of their children and take photographs of them to capture 

moments and memories as they grow up.  

As you are aware, we always ask for parental consent to take and use photographs of your children 

within school.  

As a school, we ask that parents gain other parents’ consent before taking photographs that 

include their children and are then kept for personal use only and are not posted on social media. 

It is really important we respect this right, as all parents and children are entitled to their own 

privacy.  

Year 1 News 

Year 1 have enjoyed learning about new and old Toys in topic.  

1EB had a competition to name the turtle; the children came up with some creative 

names. Here is the winner Casie, with her Turtle Zippy. 

Mr Dugdale’s Sports Fact of the Week 

Goal setting means that every person needs to have an idea about what he/she wants, whether it is 

in a game or in life. Sports may help in goal-setting and will improve performance levels in other 

areas of life. 

2NG Party Afternoon 

2NG have reached the next target on their Reading Raffle Challenge and 

had a treat afternoon last Friday. The children came to school in non-

uniform and enjoyed a party in the afternoon. The children enjoyed playing 

party games and eating party food. Thank you for your continued support 

in reading with your children at home.  



  

 

Tesco Tokens 

Our outdoor classroom/allotment project has been chosen to 

go up for the vote at all local Tesco stores in their 

Community Project initiative.  We have been put up against 

two other schools so it will be a tough competition.  If you do 

shop at Tesco please vote for us - every token will count.  

We think it is in most of the local Tescos. 

Your help with this would be greatly appreciated by the PTA. 

Time Tables Rock Stars 

We are pleased to announce that we have purchased the Times 

Tables Rockstars website for the school (Years 1 – 6). 

Your child has been given a login today by their teacher and the 

website can be accessed on tablets, laptops and computers.  

Please see our website for more details and the link for details on how to access Times Tables Rock 

Stars! 

Lost Property 

We seem to have a growing amount of items in the lost property bins 

at the moment, and despite holding items up to individual classes, no 

one is claiming them. Please ask your child to check lost property for 

any item of clothing that may have gone missing. Thank you 

Year 3 Art 

During Art this week we have been out in the 

sunshine using wax crayons to make rubbings on our 

papers. 

We used the rubbings and a selection of backing-

paper to create sedimentary backgrounds to display 

our fossil pictures on. 

We really enjoyed being outside and doing something 

different. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Year 6!  

 

Our Year sixes sat their 
SAT's last week and they 
made us very proud. They 

worked incredibly hard and 
showed us just how brilliant 

they are.  

Well Done !  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 3rd June 2019    - First Day back at school 

Monday 10th June 2019   - Diabetes Awareness Day 

Monday 17th June to Thursday 20th June 2019  Bamburgh Residential 

Friday 28th June 2019    - Non Uniform Day to raise funds for the Summer  
       Fayre 

Saturday 29th June 2019   - Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 2nd July 2019    - 2MB River Maun Visit 

2nd, 3rd and 4th July 2019   - Brunts Transition Days 

Wednesday 5th July 2019   - Whole School Transition Day  

Friday 5th July 2019    - 2JW River Maun Visit 

Monday 8th July    - Year 6 NTU visit 

Tuesday 9th July 2019    - 2NG River Maun Visit 

Wednesday 10th July 2019   - KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 11th July 2019   - KS1 End of year trip—Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Thursday 11th July 2019   - KS2 Sports Day 

Friday 12th July 2019    - Foundation Stage Sports Day 

Monday 15th July 2019   - Foundation Stage 1 trip to Sherwood Pines 

Tuesday 16th July 2019   - Foundation Stage 2 trip to Sherwood Pines 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - Year 4 Rufford Park Trip 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - F2 Graduation Assembly 

Thursday 18th July 2019   - Attendance Trip 

Monday 22nd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Wednesday 24th July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Friday 30th August 2019   - INSET Day  -  School closed 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Monday 4th November 2019   - First Day back at school 

WE NEED YOUR VOTES! BOOGIE BOUNCE 

 We have been short listed for the chance of Boogie Bounce visiting our school, we now need your 

HELP!  

How? Login to Facebook and Search for: /Boogie Bounce by 

Studio 44 Go to the ‘PINNED POST’ or ‘PHOTO ALBUMS’  

Like our schools Photo  

Share the photo and encourage your family and friends to help 

us, every vote counts!  

Voting starts: Wednesday 22nd May 2019 Voting closes: 

Sunday 16th June 2019 (Midnight) 


